
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

4. REQUEST FOR FUNDING - ST ALBANS HISTORY GROUP  
 
 The Board considered a request for funding from the St Albans History Group.  The group started six 

years ago, to promote and preserve the history of the area. 
 
 It was noted that the group was currently being considered as a recipient of a Board Heritage Award. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That a one off grant of $2000 be made from the Board’s 2004/05 Discretionary Fund to assist 

the St Albans History Group with the costs involved in the research and presentation of 
information on the history of St Albans. 

 
 2. That the St Albans History Group submit a copy of its research outcomes to the Board, once 

completed. 
 
 


